
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
The Night(mare) before Christmas… 

 

Christmas might be just around the corner but spooky season isn’t over just yet… at least, not 

if you ask these members of Newby! 

Pupils in Newby, Harewood, and Beningbrough have been tasked with various different 

activities in their Houses and this particular group of Newby members have opted to produce 

a ghost-themed film trailer.  

~ A regular day at school takes a sudden scary turn when pupils start acting strangely and not 

everything is as it seems…~ 

Filming for the trailer will be completed over the next two weeks and will be submitted as part 

of the House competition for the term. 

Good luck everyone! 

 

Miss Lucy Brotherton 

 

 


